33rd Christmas Craft and Bake Sale

West St. Paul School, November 15th, 2025 (10:00 am until 3:00 pm)

Dear Parents.

We are excited to be in the process of planning our 33rd Annual Christmas Craft and Bake Sale which is the largest fundraising event for West St. Paul School's Parent Council. All revenue goes towards improving the school environment for our children, including enhancing the play space, purchasing equipment and technology as well as support for the many different student groups that are going on in the school.

To make this event happen we need the community's support. There are many ways that you can help us with this.

- We are looking for donations of baked goods. This could be homemade goods from you and/or relatives. You can also purchase and donate baked goods.
- Volunteer your time on the day of the craft sale.
- Silent Auction Prizes families can donate or if you have or know a small business that would donate, please talk with them. If you need an official donation letter, email weststpaulcraft@gmail.com.

On behalf of West St. Paul School Parent Advisory Council, thank you for all your support.

Please fill out and return to the school by October 23rd, 2025

Name:	F	Phone :
E-mail		
 I will help by donating: Baking - Please wrap products in packages ready for sale. An ingredient label must be attached to each package for allergy purposes. 		
☐ Silent Auction Prize - any requests for an official letter can be addressed to weststpaulcraft@gmail.com.		
2 I will help by volunteering my time. We are scheduling 2-hour time blocks for the following:		
	Selling items at the Bake Sale	☐ Selling Silent Auction Tickets
	Selling tickets at the Door	☐ Working at the Canteen
	Help Clean up	